November 21, 1972

Dr. Oglesby Paul

Northwestexrn Memorial Hospital
Passavant Pavilion

303 East Superior Street
Chicago, -Illinois = 60611

Dear Oley:

Thanks so much for your kind ministrations in Dallas.
I followed your advice and was glad to have done so in that
my temperature went up to 102 Sunday p.m. I'm now coming
around.

Nelly sends special thanks for the Mumms which we look
forward to opening en famille on Thanksgiving. .

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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